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Learn the truth about new homes and fire sprinklers.

Some public safety officials and the sprinkler industry have stepped up
their campaign to require fire sprinklers in all new single-family homes and
townhouses. They say installing sprinklers is cost effective, affordable, and a
proven way of making homes safer. They say that the experts are on their side.

They aren’t telling you the whole story.
The goal for all public safety officials is to protect against injury and loss of life. In fact, that’s a goal
we all have in common: fire fighters, sprinkler installers, and home builders, too. But installing fire
sprinklers is expensive, and there exists no legitimate study showing that overall, they do a better
job of saving lives in home fires.

Most importantly, installing fire sprinkler systems in new homes does not prevent death and injury

from fires in older homes. Fire sprinklers may be a solution for those who want them, but they are
not a solution for reducing fire deaths where they commonly occur.

Price Does Matter

Alarms work. Here’s why.

Studies show that the risk of fire death is
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greatest in cases of “delayed discovery,

!

typically when the home’s occupants are
asleep or when there’s a smoldering fire,
like one started by an unattended cigarette.
Srmoke alarms work because they alert occu-

pants in time to react.

Alarms also work because they are cheaper
and easier to install — $200-5400 will fully
protect a 2,000-square-foot home, while a
sprinkler system likely will cost $3,000 and
even $4,006 or more for a home of that size.
And that’s before you take into account the
special tanks and pumps the sprinkler sys-
tem will need if the house is on well water.
These estimates are for new construction:
Retrofitting an existing home with sprinklers

costs significantly more.

Thanks to widespread installation of
residential smoke alarm systems in recent
years, Americans are safer than they've ever
been. In fact, according to an August 2006
U.S. Fire Administration study, only 3.7% of all
residential fire deaths from 2001-2004 were
reported as occurring in homes with working

smoke alarms.



